
Conservation Commission Minutes
December 27, 2005 

  
1.                  The December 13, 2005 minutes were unavailable. 

  
2.                  Correspondence was reviewed (see agenda). 

  
3.                  The Commission met with Design with Nature on Lot L, Rindge State Road for a change in 

the driveway.  More information was needed and the hearing was continued. 
  

4.                  The 7:45 p.m. meeting was cancelled due to scheduling conflicts. 
  

5.                  Ross Associates met with the Commission on 13 Cote Avenue for the replacement of a 
septic with a tight tank.  Plans were reviewed and the hearing was closed.   Unanimous to 
approve conditions and conditions were issued. 

  
6.                  Whitman & Bingham met with the Commission for Drouin’s property located at 80 

Winding Cove Road.  This was for a replacement septic system.  Plans were reviewed and 
the hearing was closed.  Unanimous to issue conditions.  Conditions issued. 

  
7.                  Whitman & Bingham met with the ConCom for Drouin’s property located at 78 Winding 

Cove Road.  This was for a replacement septic system.  Plans were reviewed and the hearing 
closed.  Unanimous to issue conditions.  Conditions issued. 

  
8.                  Northland Engineers was to meet with the Commission for Edgewater Construction for their 

property located at 23 Juniper Road.   The Engineer failed to show for the hearing.  Hearing 
continued. 

  
9.                  Mr. Dymek cancelled scheduled meeting due to the fact his plans were not ready for review 

of the Commission. 
  

10.              Meeting adjourned. 
  

Respectfully submitted, 
Susan Dembek 
Land Use Administrator 
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